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Dear Parents and Carers        12th October 2018 

     

Harvest Festival 

 

We are hoping you can join us on Friday, 26th October at 9.30 a.m. when the whole school will be 

attending a Harvest Festival Celebration at St Michael’s Church, Mildred Avenue. Harvest time is a time 

to celebrate the amazing wealth of plants and food which the world contains and so our theme this year 

is ‘Caring for Earth’. All the children have been busy practising songs and presentations which they are 

looking forward to sharing with you, so we do hope you will be able to come. 

 

The children are welcome to bring harvest gifts into school on Thursday 25th October which will be 

donated to The Watford Food Bank. The Watford Food Bank is being needed more and more to provide 

food for local families in need and now demand is outstripping donations.  They have especially 

requested tinned meat, tinned fish, small jars of instant coffee, small packets of sugar, and long-life 

fruit juice. 

 

The children will walk to the Church after registration and will return to school in time for lunch.  

Unfortunately, parents will not be able to take their child directly from the Church.  If you would like to 

help us, please complete the slip below and return to your class teacher.   

 

Because of this special occasion, there will be no Nursery sessions this day.  However we would like all 

Nursery children (including afternoon session children) to attend. If you would like to do so, please meet 

us at the church and join us for our celebration before taking your child home. If this causes you a 

problem, please speak to a member of the Nursery staff.  Parents of our 30 hour Nursery children please 

see the additional letter for further information about your child’s day in Nursery.  

 

We look forward to seeing you.  

 

 

Sebastian Gray 

Headteacher 

 

I am able to walk with my child's class to and from the Church  

 

Child's name______________________________________Class ________________________________________ 

 

APOLOGY: Unfortunately to make sure we have the correct health and safety ratio of adults to children, 

we cannot accept help from parents with buggies or with other children. 


